
 
 
 
 
 
 

North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services 
Division of Social Services 

Mail Service Center 2415  Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-2415  Courier #56-20-25 
 
Beverly Eaves Perdue,  Governor        Sherry  S. Bradsher, Director 
Lanier M. Cansler, Secretary (919) 733-3055 

      
December 1, 2011 

DEAR COUNTY DIRECTOR OF SOCIAL SERVICES 

SUBJECT:  SFY 2010-2011 Child Welfare Funding Survey 
 

The North Carolina Division of Social Services is requesting current fiscal information for SFY 2010 - 
2011 that is not captured in our Child Placement and Payment System (CPPS) or reported on the DSS-
1571.  Annually, we collect information to account for the total Child Welfare expenditures. Please find 
attached the Child Welfare Funding Survey for SFY 2010-2011. This survey was created to collect 
information on Child Welfare expenditures incurred between July 1, 2010 to  
June 30, 2011.   

Submission deadline for this survey is December 30, 2011.  After you have completed the survey, 
please send a signed copy (with the Director's original signature only) to: 

NC Division of Social Services 
       325 N. Salisbury Street 

 Mail Service Center 2415 
  Raleigh, NC 27699-2415 

  Attn: Dawn Cambridge Johnson 

In addition, please e-mail your results to dawn.johnson@dhhs.nc.gov, so that we can capture your fiscal 
data electronically.   
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Kevin Kelley, Chief 
Child Welfare Services 

 
KK/dj 
 
Attachment: 
CW Funding Survey 
 
PM-REM-07-2011 
 
CC: Sherry S. Bradsher 

Kathy Sommese 
Child Welfare Services Team Leaders 
Children’s Services Program Representatives 
Local Business Liaisons 
Regulartory and Licensing Services Consultants 
LaKeitha Miller 
Jack Rogers 

 Hank Bowers 
An Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer 
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